Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004

Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below. Please accept my apologies for the lateness of the response.
On behalf of APD Support UK (a voluntary organisation that supports children/young people, families, and adults with Auditory Processing Disorder/APD) to tell you a little about this little-known, lifelong invisible disability, and to request information.

I would be grateful if you could answer the following questions.

1.    Do you have a policy supporting APD? If so, could you please refer us to it on your website, or send us a copy. 

No, at the moment we do not have a policy but it is something we are looking at developing.

2.    Do you have a Sensory Support team, Hearing Impaired/HI team or Teacher of the Deaf, or equivalent?
Yes, we have a Hearing Support Team which is part of SEND Support Service.

3.     If so, do they follow NatSIP guidelines regarding the support of APD within the school setting? 

Not at the moment but we have looked at the NatSIP and BSA guidelines regarding APD to support the development of our policy.

4.     When recommendations are made by a professional for a learner with APD, do you provide and support any recommended equipment, e.g., FM systems? 
We have not had any recommendations as yet from other professionals but as part of our policy we are looking at how equipment could be provided and by whom.

5.     Would the LA expect the educational setting to provide and support FM systems? If so, how? 
This is something we are discussing as part of the development of the policy. The Hearing Support Team would probably support the management of a FM system and may also provide the system.

6.     Would you like to consider adding APD Support UK to your local offer? 

Yes, this is something we would consider.
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